
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Termination of Partner Agreement – Forwardair, Tanzania 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please be informed that our Partnership with Forwardair in Tanzania has been terminated 
effective 31 December 2024. 
 
Operational teams are requested to avoid transactions that entail invoices to Forwardair 
which are expected beyond the time of termination. 
 
National and regional A/R teams are requested to intensify collection of outstandings. Please 
consider withholding of payments to Tanzania in case the balance is in favor of DB 
Schenker. 
 
Details regarding the new set up in Tanzania will be communicated in due course. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Michael Dietmar 
Vice President  
Global Network Partner Management 

Memorandum 08-2024 

To: CEOs Region MEA, AMERICAS, APAC, EUROPE | MD Schenker Kenya | Global Air 

Freight, Global Ocean Freight | Global Projects and Industry Solutions | Global Sports 

Events | Global Finance/Accounting | Regional A/R teams 

 

From: Global Network Partner Development | Schenker AG | Head Office Essen 

Email: Michael.Dietmar@dbschenker.com   

   

Date/Ref. October 17, 2024 

  

mailto:Michael.Dietmar@dbschenker.com

